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SNOWSFIELDS  
IMPORTANT DATES 

Monday 6th January - INSET Day 

Tuesday 7th January - Children return 

to school 

Monday 10th February - Pupil Review 

Meetings with Parents -School closed 

Tuesday11th February - Safer Internet 

Day 

Thursday 7th March - World Book Day 

Friday 8th March - International  

Women’s Day 

Thursday 2nd April - Spring Fair 

Friday 5th April - Break up at 1pm  -  

School  closes at 1pm 

Term dates for 2019-2020 
Spring Term 

Tuesday 7th January – Friday 14th February 2020 
Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 2020 

– Half Term 

Monday 24th February – Friday 3rd April 2020  

Summer Term 
Tuesday 21st April – Friday 22nd May 2020 

Monday 25th May – Friday 29th May 2020  – Half 

Term 

Monday 1st June – Friday 17th July 2020 
 

INSET DAYS – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Monday 2nd September 
Tuesday 3rd September 

Monday 6th January 
Monday 20th April 

                                                   

 

 

 

                                    

The letter of the week is:  I 

Inclusive and inspirational 

The letter of the week is: R   

Resilience and responsibility encouraged     

                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

TOWER BRIDGE 
 IMPORTANT DATES 

Monday 6th January-INSET Day 

Tuesday 7th January—Children return 

to school 

Monday 10th February - Pupil  Review 

 Meetings with Parents -School 

closed 

   Tuesday 11th February - Safer        

Internet Day 

Thursday 5th March—World Book Day 

Friday 8th March—International 

Women’s Day 

Wednesday 1st April - Spring Fair 

Friday 5th April - Break up at 1pm -

School  closes at 1pm 

 

The ‘Tell a Good Tale’         
certificate was awarded for 

always looking out for children 
who are lonely. 

Stem Question of the week! 
 

 

How far can a dog 
run into the woods? 

                                                   

 

Eugenio in Year 1 for reading 
at home everyday. 

 Adeola in Year 1 for being 
resilient and trying very hard 

in maths. 

Ilham in Year 4 for always 
doing the right thing and being 

polite to others. 

Zaki in Year 6 for actively 
participating in class             

discussions. 

                                                  

                

Courtney in Year 3 for being 
welcoming to everyone. 

                                                         
Khaled in Year 4 for always 
doing the right thing in the 

playground. 
 

Ruby in Year 5 for always 
being kind and polite in the 

playground.   

 

The ‘Tell a Good Tale’              
certificate was awarded for 

fantastic behaviour and always 
having an ‘I can do’ attitude 

towards learning. 

 

On Monday 10th February, we will be holding our  

 Pupil Review meetings. This is a chance for families to talk to the class   

teacher about the progress the children are making and what they need to 

do to improve further. School is closed to the children on this day. This is to 

allow time for the meetings to take place. Children are expected to attend 

the meetings. 

Pupil Review Meetings 

We received a certificate in assembly this week! 

We received a certificate in assembly this week! 



Attendance and Punctuality  at Snowsfields 
Overall whole school attendance for week beginning 13/01/20:  96.4% 

Termly totals Absences Lates Points 

Year 1—Red Class 1 20 50 

Year 2—Orange Class 2 8 100 

Year 3—Yellow Class 0 4 325 

Year 4  - Green Class 0 9 275 

Year 5—Blue Class 4 5 50 

Year 6—Purple Class 8 13 50 

Attendance and Punctuality  at Tower Bridge  
Overall whole school attendance for week beginning 13/01/20: 97.34% 

Termly totals Absences Lates Points 

Year 1—Red Class 5 8 100 

Year 2—Orange Class 9 9 100 

Year 3—Yellow Class 2 20 125 

Year 4  - Green Class 2 1/2 12 50 

Year 5—Blue Class 0 12 100 

Year 6—Purple Class 2 1 125 

Reading Raffle Winners 
Each week children win raffle tickets if they have read regularly at 

home. The raffle is drawn in our Celebration Assembly on a Monday 

and the lucky winners receive a book of their choice to add to their 

collection. 

Congratulations to our winners! 

TFL Safety and Citizenship 

‘I liked that we 
could see new     

devices and play 
with them.’ 

‘A lady from         
Denmark introduced 
us to her educational 

game and even     
allowed us to       
program it.’ 

'On Thursday 23rd January, the  
Digital Leaders travelled to  BETT, a 
huge technology in education     
exhibition at London's ExCel Centre. 
We were able to visit lots of      
different stands run by companies 
who were showing off their latest 
innovations. We  explored virtual  
reality headsets that taught us 
about the human body, played with 
exciting new interactive PE games 
and spent time working with     
Minecraft's education software. We 
also looked at some exciting new 
robots from around the world and 
used tablets to play with code.'  

This week, the Year 6  
children took part in a 

workshop conducted by 
TFL.  The focus was on  
educating the children 

about making good 
choices when travelling 

as part of their          
transition to  secondary 

school. 

‘I learnt how to behave on  

public transports such as a bus, 

tube or train.’ 

'I learnt that when you 
are on trains you should 
be careful about where 
you stand.’ 
 

‘I learnt when you have 
your zip card/oyster card 
you shouldn't share it 
with people because 
your card might be   
confiscated for a year.'  
 

‘My favourite part of the 
day was learning about 
the London tubes and 
how to travel              
responsibly on them.'   

https://www.google.co.uk/amp/s/
www.mylondon.news/news/zone-1-news/warning-
parents-paedophiles-using-tiktok-15878388.amp  

               Tik Tok 
Children under the age of 16 must not have access to 

Tik Tok due to its mature nature and information 

settings. When you sign up for Tik Tok, your account 

is public by default, meaning anyone can see your  

videos, send you direct messages, and use your       

location information.  For more information on the 

dangers and severe impact of unsupervised use of this 

social media platform, please visit the link below. 
‘We enjoyed playing 

the Minecraft         
education edition.’ 

https://www.google.co.uk/amp/s/www.mylondon.news/news/zone-1-news/warning-parents-paedophiles-using-tiktok-15878388.amp
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